
 

 

 

 

 

 

      CONSULTING ENGINEERS 

      GENERAL MEMORANDUM 09-04 

       

      STATE OF CONNECTICUT 

      DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

      BUREAU OF ENGINEERING AND 

      HIGHWAY OPERATIONS 

      OFFICE OF ENGINEERING 

 

Bridge Inspection Records 

 

 

      March 11, 2009 

 

 

TO:  CONSULTING ENGINEERS 

 

Document security issues have necessitated a change in practice for acquisition for 

Bridge Inspection Records.  Non-DOT personnel will no longer have access to original 

documents.  Any request for such materials should be directed to your project manager.  If your 

interest in the materials is the result of an active selection process by this Department, you are 

required to make a request through the Consultant Selection Office.  If your interest is the result 

of a selection process by any other entity (i.e. town, municipality), your request should be to that 

particular entity.  Also, check the website listings at www.ct.gov.\dot and follow the link for 

Doing Business with ConnDOT. 

 

 

      Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Thomas A. Harley, P.E. 

      Manager of Consultant Design 

      Bureau of Engineering and 

        Highway Operations 

 


